
9 June 2022 
 
ECT/jd  
 
Dear Parent 
 
Re: Wildern School Summer Celebration – 22nd June 2022 - 7pm 
 
You are invited to attend our Summer Celebration on Wednesday 22 June starting at 7.00pm in 
The Berry Theatre. 
 
There will be performances from all of our main ensembles in school including Orchestra, WAVE 
Choir, Brass Band and Ukulele group. There will also be various smaller performances. 
 
You can purchase tickets via the online booking form found at 
https://thelittleboxoffice.com/wildernschool. Tickets are priced £6 for adults and £4 
concessions (students and senior citizens). If you require a wheelchair seat, please contact the 
D.@rt directly on 01489 779471. 
 
I do hope you will be able to join us. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
Mrs E Thomas  
Director of the Wildern Music Academy 
 

 
 


